
WKLX 
FAYETTE BROADCASTING COMPANY 

(A CORPORATION( 

OFFICE AND STUDIOS: PHOENIX HOTEL, LEXINGTON, KENTUCKY 

October 16, 19146 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
185 Williams St. 
Glastonbury, Conn. 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

This is to verify your reception of our 
station and to thank you for the interest 
shown in sending us a report on our signals 
in your locality. 

We hope that you have enjoyed our pro- 
grams to which you listened and at any time 
in the future that you care to report hear- 
ing our station, we will appreciate 
receiving word concerning condition of 
our signals in your area. 

Again, thank you and best wishes from 
the staff of WKLX. 

Very truly yours 
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GRoyce O. Woodward 
Chief Engineer 
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